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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 
Local Government Act 1995 - Sixth Report 

HON BARRY HOUSE (South West) [2.02 pm]:  I am directed to present the sixth report of the Standing 
Committee on Public Administration and Finance, in relation to the Local Government Act 1995, and I move - 

That the report do lie upon the Table and be printed.   
I extend my thanks to the members of the committee, and particularly to the staff of the committee, for the long 
hours they have worked, especially in the past week, to finalise this report so that it could be presented to the 
Parliament at a time relevant to the changing nature of events relating to the subject matter.  I am tabling a single 
copy of the report at this stage; one other copy is floating around.  Copies of the report will not be immediately 
available to all members of the Chamber, as there simply has not been enough time in which to print them.  The 
printer will print copies of the report over the weekend so that it can be generally available.  However, the contents 
of the report will be available on the Internet almost immediately.   
Question put and passed.   
[See paper No 1852.] 
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